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SERVICE LEVEL AGREEMENT 
LONG-TERM USE OF REGIONAL 

LANDFILL FACILITY
Notice in terms of the MFMA and Call for Comments 

or Representations
The Overberg District Municipality, in terms of the provisions of Section 33 of the Local 
Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, 2003 (Act 56 of 2003) (MFMA), hereby 
makes it public that it concluded a Service Level Agreement with Overstrand Local Municipality 
and Theewaterskloof Local Municipality for the long-term use of the regional landfill facility 
situated on a portion of Portion 79 (a portion of Portion 1) of the farm Afdaksrivier 575, 
thereby entering into a long-term Service Level Agreement for an estimated period of 
55 years from the date of commissioning of Cell 4 of the landfill facility, subject to approval from 
Council in terms of Section 33 of the MFMA.
The Service Level Agreement and an Information Statement summarising the Municipality’s 
obligations in terms of the Service Level Agreement can be inspected at the Municipality’s Head 
Office in Bredasdorp during official office hours or accessed on the Municipality’s official website: 
www.odm.org.za from 24 August 2018. 
The contract will be considered by the Municipal Council of the Overberg District Municipality 
at the Council meeting to be held on 29 October 2018 at the municipal offices in Bredasdorp.
Notice is hereby further given in terms of Section 21 and 21A of the Local Government: Municipal 
Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000) that the local communities and affected parties are invited to 
submit comments or representations on the long-term service level agreement. Such comments 
or representations must be submitted by no later than Tuesday, 25 September 2018 at 12:00.
Comments or representations must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly endorsed 
“Long-term Service Level Agreement for the Landfill Facility on a Portion of Portion 79 of 
the Farm Afdaksrivier 575” and be deposited in the tender box at the Municipality’s Head 
Office in Bredasdorp. 
All submissions must be addressed to: The Municipal Manager, Overberg District 
Municipality, 26 Long Street, Bredasdorp 7280.
Enquiries can be directed to Mr F Kotze, tel. (028) 425-1157 and e-mail: 
fkotze@odm.org.za
Persons who are physically disabled or who cannot read or write but wish to participate in the 
process, may visit the municipal offices, 26 Long Street, Bredasdorp during office hours, where 
that person will be assisted by the Director: Community Services or a person designated by him 
to transcribe that person’s comments or representations. 
D Beretti - Municipal Manager


